
  CORRIGENDUM 
EXPRESSION OF INTEREST FOR SHORTLISTING OF CONSULTANTS 

EXTENSION OF DEADLINE 

 

 

  

ENERGY DEPARTMENT, GOVERNMENT OF SINDH 
 

FEASIBILITY STUDY & TRANSACTION ADVISORY SERVICES 
KETI BANDAR PROJECT 

 
Reference to the advertisement published in the daily Dawn, daily Jang and daily 
Kawish on 23rd November 2016, pertaining to the invitation for prequalification 
applications for Keti Bandar Project. It is for information of all interested bidders that for 
compliance of SPP Rules 2010 (Amended 2013), the term “Prequalification” is replaced 
with “Expression of Interest (EOI) for shortlisting of Consultants”.  
 
Furthermore, the Energy Department has made minor changes in the document. 
Therefore, it is hereby advised to submit their expression of interest in the light of 
revised document, which can be downloaded from the following websites or from the 
office of Energy Department (Address mentioned below). Other details are mentioned 
below:- 
 

www.pppunitsindh.gov.pk  
www.pprasindh.gov.pk 
www.sindhenergy.gov.pk 
 

Issuance of documents:  From 26th December 2016 to 30th January 2017 
Date and time for EOI submission deadline:  31st January 2017 at 02:00 p.m. 
Date and time for opening of EOI applications: 31st January 2017 at 03:00 p.m. 
 

Address for submission, opening and for collection of EOI document:  
Additional Secretary (Coal), Energy Department, State Life Building No. 3, 3rd Floor, Dr. 
Ziauddin Ahmed Road, Karach. 
 

For Further Information 
Mr. Abu Bakar Madni 
Additional Secretary (Coal), 
Energy Department, Government of Sindh 
Phone: 021-9920 7132-34   
Phone: 021-9920 4607 
Email: abubakarmadni4@gmail.com 
 

Mr. Shariq Raza Mirza,  
Technical Officer, 
Energy Department, Government of Sindh 
Phone: 021-9920 7132-34   
Phone: 021-9920 4607 
Email: shariqhyder@hotmail.com 
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